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Ear bulb syringing  

As you may be aware we are looking to empower patients regarding self-care 
for ear wax using ear bulb syringes. This has been very successfully piloted in 
several locations across Northumberland and North Tyneside with high patient 
satisfaction, reductions in nurse syringing appointments and in consultations 
with GPs regarding syringing. Consequently we plan to roll this out across both 
areas. 

Patients who have hearing impairment where the cause is unknown will still 
need to see a clinician, but we hope expanding this intervention will free up time 
in both primary care and in the community as well as speeding things up for 
patients too.  

Ear bulb syringing is very much the norm for patients in Europe with ear wax 
issues and it is hoped that it will be a solution for many local patients, but clearly 
some will still require traditional ear syringing  

Those who should not attempt ear bulb syringing is defined in a patient 
leaflet and includes:  

• Pain in the ear 

• A history of eardrum perforation in the affected ear 

• A recent history of an ear infection in the affected ear 

• Symptoms of infection in the ear  

• If you only have one hearing ear which is the affected ear 

• Previous ear surgery on the affected ear 

Where appropriate, patients will be given the leaflet and community pharmacies 
have been asked, through the Local Pharmaceutical Committee to stock ear 
bulb syringes, these are cheap and re-usable by the patient. To further help the 
pilot we have purchased a number of ear bulb syringes that community staff will 

  

http://inboxx.e-mailstrategies.com/ebulletins/showissue.php3?page=/1111/139073&rec=4958751
http://inboxx.e-mailstrategies.com/ebulletins/images/3897/blocked_ears_leaflet.pdf
http://inboxx.e-mailstrategies.com/ebulletins/images/3897/blocked_ears_leaflet.pdf


give to patients who have regular ear syringing appointments. 

We will continue to monitor this. Please contact Alistair Blair, GP medical 
director, if you have any questions - alistair.blair@northumbria.nhs.uk.  
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Contact us 
If you have a query or if there is something 
that you would like to be included in future 
editions of this newsletter please email 
GP.LinkGroup@northumbria-
healthcare.nhs.uk   

View whole bulletin 
Print a pdf 

Forward to a friend 
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